
Dear PSC, 
 
I agree with Carol McCarthy (Portland Tribune Op-ED March 10, 2015) that should continue to 
retain the current role of Portland’s Neighborhood Associations, and if possible, strengthen that 
role, as well as the role of other community-based groups seeking comment on Bureau policies 
and decisions. Public participation is essential to the sustainability of Portland as a livable city! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karl Vischer 
2007 NE 12th Ave. 
Portland, OR 
503-206-9592 
 


